Treasurer’s Report for the May 2019 Meeting

This Treasurer’s report is posted on our Detroit Links website along with our Chapter’s Detail Report, Program Budget Report, and Operation Budget Report.  Also on the website is the Metro Detroit STEAMM Detail Report.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Happy Links New Year!

Internal Audit Committee
Here’s your chance for Service Hours!  We need volunteers to be on the Audit Committee to do our Chapter’s Internal Audit.  We are lucky to already have a chair – Link Tiffany Gunter has volunteered to chair again this year.  I’ll have records ready by June 1st.  The Internal Audit should be completed by July 1st so the records can be sent out to our External CPA for a Review.  


Reimbursement Forms
Thank you everyone for getting your reimbursement forms in to me by the end of last year.   I’ll gladly take your reimbursement forms for this New Year.

Dues
Everyone got their dues and fees in by May 1st.   Thank you!  We have 48 active members, no one on leave.

Carol Garibaldi, Treasurer, Detroit Chapter 
